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Cc:

Subject: Warrington Climate Emergency Commission - Response to the Draft Local Plan

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your presentation made to the Warrington Climate Emergency Commission in September regarding
the Updated Proposed Submission Version Local Plan 2021.

On behalf of the commission, please see herewith some suggested comments for your consideration, in response to
the proposed Local Plan.
Kind regards,

David Ellis
Chair of Warrington Climate Emergency Commission





